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Park Ridge to Chambers Flat wastewater pipeline 

What is being planned? 

Logan Water is proposing to undertake 

site investigation activities and 

preliminary design for a new pipeline 

required to transport wastewater from 

Park Ridge developments to a planned 

(future) wastewater treatment plant at 

Chambers Flat (refer figure). The 

pipeline is expected to be required in the 

next five to 10 years. 

Why is the pipeline needed? 

Under the Queensland Government’s 

Shaping SEQ South East Queensland 

Regional Plan 2017, Logan City’s 

southern suburbs are identified as a 

major hub for residential, commercial 

and industrial development. This 

includes parts of Park Ridge, Logan 

Reserve and Chambers Flat. As 

development progresses within these 

areas, additional critical infrastructure 

such as wastewater (sewerage) pipelines 

and upgrades to existing pump stations 

are required. 

What stage is the project at? 

Initial planning and options assessment 

for the wastewater pipeline is underway. 

This will involve various site visits within 

the suburbs of Park Ridge and 

Chambers Flat to commence from May 

2025. 

Further investigation activities including 

land surveys, services locations, 

environmental inspections and 

geotechnical surveys may then be 

required to help determine the final 

alignment for the pipeline. 

Who is managing the project? 

Logan Water is a branch of Logan City 

Council. Logan Water is responsible for 

ensuring the planning and design of 

wastewater infrastructure is prudent, 

efficient and meets the needs of the 

community. 

Where to from here? 

Logan Water will identify potential 

options as part of this study and consult 

with all property owners that may be 

affected. It is necessary to investigate 

various options to ensure the best 

possible solution is adopted for the 

Logan community. 

For more Information: 

Please call 07 2899 7457 or email 

watercomms@logan.qld.gov.au 
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Figure 1: Future pipeline alignment from Park Ridge to Chambers Flat under investigation 


